
How You Can Help  
the St. Phoebe Center for the Deaconess 

 
Tell your friends, priest, and other church leaders 

about the mission of the St. Phoebe Center.  

 
 
Hold study sessions in your home or coffee shop to 
discuss the documents, articles, and other resources 
on our website. 

 
Join us on Facebook and share our posts: 

facebook.com/orthodoxdeaconess/  
 
Donate (any amount helps) to host webinars,  
support presentations, and develop resources. 

 
 

Write to your bishop telling him why you believe the 
female diaconate should be restored, and that you 

support dialogue on the issue. A template you can use 
is on our website. 

 
Host a presentation in your area; contact us for 
details. 

 
 

 orthodoxdeaconess.org  
stphoebecenter@gmail.com 

The St. Phoebe Center for the Deaconess educates and prayerfully  
advocates for the revival of the ordained female diaconate to help serve 

the ministerial needs of the Orthodox Church and the world today. 

 


